
FIRST ANNUAL PASTA DINNER! 
The boys were sent home with Pasta dinner tickets. The Pasta dinner will take place On 
Sunday January 22nd, 3-9pm at the Manchester Elks Lodge, 30 Bissell St.  
 
We will have door and raffle prizes, we are looking for as many donations as we can get!  
 
The Elk’s have graciously donated the use of the lodge as well as volunteered to cook all of the 
food for us. 
. 
We will be sending out a volunteer sign up form through, Sign Up Genius. We encourage every 
player to sign up for a time. We will need to set up, serve the buffet, breakdown and clean the 
Lodge. 
 
Follow on Instagram: 
@redhawksbaseballboosters 
 
Your Executive Board, 
Scan to Buy Pasta Dinner Tickets!Kat 
ie Ortiz Co-President 
Sheri Harbec Co-President 
Sara OBrien Secretary 
Kris Lincoln Treasurer 
To Join our Mailing List email us @: 
Redhawksbaseballboosters@gmail.com 
 
 

 


